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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are holding a ‘World of Work’ week as part of our aspirations work here at 

Darnhall during the week commencing 28th November 2022 and hope you can help 

us.  

Are you willing to come into school and talk about your job and career? 

We are looking for parents and carers who would be willing to talk to a class of 

children from Nursery through to Year 6 for about 15 minutes. 

It would be great for the children to hear about your job, what you had to study to get 

it. They want to know about both the day to day exciting parts and also the more 

routine elements of your job. 

If you are willing to come into school and talk to the children, please email details 

and availability to contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk. Please include your contact 

number. 

We will then contact you to discuss further. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Chloe Lupton 

Year 6 Teacher 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
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